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April 12, 1993 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Harold: 

I was not the least bit surprised to learn from your recent letter about the actions 
of Livingstone. Yes, indeed, he is a monster and much worse. 

I have not had any contact or dealings with him in any way for approximately a 
year. If he attempted to communicate with me, I would not speak to him by phone or 
respond to any letters. 

I doubt that I have any correspondence with him that would be of interest or 
relevance to you regarding the present situation. 

Please let me know what happens. 

I am glad to hear that you are in good hands at Hopkins once again. I hope that 
your condition will now be treated properly and stabilized. 

With kind regards. 

Sincerely, 

-T 	4, 
Cyril H. Wecht, M.D., J.D. 
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